Postcard Reminder - Wave 3

Recently the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA) mailed you an invitation to participate in a new survey of motor vehicle drivers about their driving experiences and opinions about other vehicles on the road, especially motorcycles. If you have already completed the survey, thank you! If not, there is still time to share your driver experiences. By taking part in this survey, you will be helping to inform and improve new highway safety initiatives.

Filling out the survey should be easy and take no longer than 15 minutes. The survey must be completed by <DATE>.

How to complete the survey

Step 1: The person in your household who is **18 years or older** and will have the **next birthday** has been selected to complete the survey. Please give this letter to that person.

Step 2: Go to www.TBD.com

or

Scan this QR code with your smartphone: [QR code]

Step 3: Enter your unique User ID: <USERID>

And your PIN: <PIN>

If you have questions about the survey, please contact Fors Marsh Group, the independent research firm hired to conduct this study. They can be contacted by phone at 1-866-XXX-XXXX or email at TBD@forsmarshgroup.com.

Thank you in advance for your help.

Sincerely,

Essie Wagner

Director, Office of Behavioral Safety Research National Highway Traffic Safety Administration

NHTSA Form 1579